
 

Communication leads to success 
At Centennial – A School for Expeditionary Learning, we believe 
that communication is at the heart of education. We encourage 
our families to be involved and knowing what is happening at 
school helps ensure your child’s success. 
 
We want to make sure families are connected in as many ways 
as possible. We have a variety of ways in which information, 
event updates, and CREW news are shared: 
 
 
WEEKLY EMAILS 
Sent out every Thursday, this email includes school updates, 
CREW news, community events, and flyers. 
 
You must sign up to receive these emails. Go to 
http://centennial.dpsk12.org/thursday-folder-documents/ and 
click on “Join our mailing list” to subscribe. The emails may go to 
your spam folder until you click the subscribe button at the 
bottom of the email.  
 
Flyers included in these emails for events like discounts at Skate 
City can always be printed or stop by the front office to pick up a 
copy. 
 
Please let us know in the front office if you need help setting up 
an email account or would prefer flyers be sent home with your 
student. 
 
 
WEBSITE/GOOGLE CALENDAR 
http://centennial.dpsk12.org/ 
 
The website is a great place to find Before/After School 
information, curriculum resources, parent handbook, and school 
contact information.  
 
You’ll find a Google Calendar on our website; we encourage you 
to add this calendar to your personal calendar on your phone. 
 
You will also find links to the PTA and Centennial’s Volunteer 
Program. 
 
 
ROBO CALLS/TEXTS/EMAILS 
These are sent out to convey important information and may be 
sent by the school or the district. You will select your preferred 
delivery method and submit your contact information during 
registration. If you are not receiving ROBO calls or want to 
update your settings, please contact the front office. 

FACEBOOK 
https://www.facebook.com/CentennialEL 
 
Connect with Centennial on social media for updates from the 
school, PTA, and other community events. 
 
 
PTA NEWSLETTER 
The PTA meets the 3rd Tuesday of the month, 6:30 p.m. in the 
library. The PTA newsletter is a great resource for community 
events, fundraising, and ways to support our teachers through 
the year. Email centennialfamily@gmail.com to receive updates 
from the PTA. 
 
 
CLASSROOM UPDATES 
Teachers will communicate updates from the classroom, 
including Expedition details and reminders relevant to specific 
crews. Please check with your teacher as to their primary 
communication method (Bloomz, email, etc.). 
 
 
WE ARE CREW, NOT PASSENGERS 
Effective two-way communication is crucial for academic 
achievement. We encourage you to reach out to your teachers 
and school administration when necessary so that we can work 
together to provide your child with the best educational 
experience. 
 
You can find email addresses and other contact information for 
our entire CREW on the website: 
http://centennial.dpsk12.org/crew-3/ 
 
 
GET INVOLVED 
Interested in getting more involved? There are many ways to do 
that! Volunteers are often needed on the playground, in the 
lunchroom, the garden, classrooms, the library, we can even use 
volunteers who can work from home in the evenings – the 
possibilities are endless! Is there something particular that you 
can do – let us know: volunteercentennial@gmail.com 
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